
HARRIS COUNTY 
ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT 

October 24, 2018 

Mr. Quincy Allen , P.E. 
Texas Department of Transportation 
7600 Washington Avenue 
Hou~on , Texas77007 

1001 Preston, 7th Floor 
Houston, Texas 77002 

(713) 27 4-3600 

SUBJECT: Proposed FM 2920; From BU 290 to SH 249; Texas Department of 
Transportation; 2018 Transportation Improvement Program (TIP) Call 
for Projects 

Dear Mr. Allen: 

This letter is provided to document Harris County Engineering Department's support for 
the FM 2920 project from BU 290 to SH 249 which is proposed by the Texas 
Department of Transportation for fund ing in the 2018 Transportation Improvement 
Program (TIP) call for projects. 

The improvements will reduce congestion and delay while generating economic benefit. 

cc: Commissioner Steve Radack, Pet. 3 
Commissioner R. Jack Cagle, Pet. 4 
Cheryl Guenther, Pet. 4 
Pamela Rocchi, Pet. 4 
Freddie Jebousek, Pet. 4 
Kiley McClellan, Pet. 4 
Angel Hoot, Pet. 4 
Austin T. Appleton , HCED 
Janice Maaskant, HCED 
Mark Ables, HCED 
Robert J. Bosworth, HCED 
Michael Turner, HCED 
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